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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 

To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Ms. Dunn: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 11 124 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers this matter. For 
your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file. 

Thank yau again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 6:44 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: thaught 

........................................... 
From: REDACTED [SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 201 0 6r44:09 PM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: thought 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 
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How in the world that LG&E of Louisville, thinks a raise is 
appropriate for their customers. I myself and on Social 
Security and we are frozen from getting cost of living raise. 
Also I get Air Force Annuity, and that is also frozen. Do they 
not have to  show a budget like we have to live on. Can not 
see how they can get away with just  saying in this day in 
time, they need more money. Don't we al l ! ! ! ! ! !  

Thank you Margaret Dunn 
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